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To : All the Speakers of APA Member Parliaments 

Excellency, 

I am writing with reference to my previous communications concerning APA Secretariat’s 

intention to convene a virtual meeting under the title of “Parliamentary Forum on Research 

and Library Cooperation”. This event, which will take place on May 17, 2022, is an attempt 

to mark 15th   anniversary of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly and in a bid to give an 

impetus to the advancement of the objectives of parliamentary diplomacy within the 

framework of Asian Cooperation.  

 

Participants at this Forum comprise research clusters and peers from the APA Member 

Countries who have registered a good record of experiences in various law-making process 

as well as involvement in such other research fields related to parliamentary dimensions of 

international cooperation. 

 

In light of the foregoing, I hereby attach a copy of the Registration Form, draft agenda 

together with the concept Note of the meeting. It is kindly requested to duly introduce the 

entity/person representing your concerned organization along with the choice of any of the 

three sessions in which your representative is  interested to share his/her perspective with 

us. 

 

Thank you in advance for any cooperation you may render to make our meeting an 

interactive forum for exchange of views. 

 

All other necessary information will be forwarded subsequently. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General  
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